Mark Belkin, CLE Program Attorney • Continuing Legal Education Department voice: 518/487-5593 • fax: 518/463-8844 • e-mail: mbelkin@nysba.org

December 11, 2015

Adam Leitman Bailey, Esq. Adam Leitman Bailey, P.C. 120 Broadway, 17<sup>th</sup> Floor New York, NY 10271

Re: Overcoming Obstacles to Develop Real Estate NYSBA CLE Seminar

Dear Adam:

On behalf of the Continuing Legal Education Department of the New York State Bar Association, I want to thank you for all your excellent work on behalf of the Real Estate Obstacles program. The program was super successful throughout the state, thanks to the efforts of you and Laura. Additionally, it was an honor to work with you again. You are one of the most impressive and talented presenters that I have ever seen, and I genuinely thank you for all that you do.

I am pleased to enclose with my letter a complimentary pass to one of our future CLE programs as a small token of appreciation for your service.

Thank you again for your valuable contribution to this program. If I may ever be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. I look forward to working with you on many more successful programs in the future. Have a great Holiday with your family, and I hope to see your continued success into the New Year.

With best regards,

Mark Belkin, Esq.